
 
 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
Thursday, December 3, 2020 

12:30 PM 
 

Please be advised that the Asheville City Board of Education ("Board") will hold a 
Special Called Meeting for the purpose of conducting a closed session for 

attorney-client matters. ​Action after the closed session is not anticipated.  

 
The meeting will take place at 12:30 p.m. in the Training Room of  

The Asheville City Schools Administrative Offices,  
85 Mountain Street, Asheville, North Carolina  

 
 
 
 
 

The Special Called Closed Session Meeting will not be available  
for viewing on Facebook Live.  

 
  

 

 
 


